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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

 

1. Format has been updated 

 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer. Complete 

corrections are provided in the revised text as highlighted characters in red. 

 

(1) I respect reviewer’s opinion and appreciate it. I corrected the phrases according to 

reviewer's kind advice. And the revised contents were inserted to the abstract and 

results section (red characters in the text). 

 

(2) It has a wide ranged period because it is a follow up period from 1994 to 2013. When I 

reviewed the cases with 0 months follow-up, an error was found. I changed the range 



of follow-up to 3-192 months. 

 

(3) The push test was not performed, but the endurance test was checked by the 

measurement of rectal capacity. I attached a copy of scanned our manometry report at 

the end of this paper. 

 

(4) For complications: The rectovaginal fistula (RVF) happened in two patients within 

postoperative one month. Those were not related with de novo CD (Table 2). We 

included pathologic proven UC to the study, and there was no clinical manifestation of 

CD or indeterminate colitis during our follow-up. 

 

(5) For bleeding and pouchitis: Bleedings also happened in two patients within 

postoperative one month. These two bleeding cases were related to surgical 

procedures, rather than inflammation such as pouchitis and cuffitis. We defined these 

bleedings as early complication (within 90days after surgery). 

 

3. References were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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